

Rio Alto Water District

2099 River View Drive, Cottonwood, California 96022 Telephone 530-347-3835 • Fax 530-347-1007 www.rawd.org

NOTICE OF UPCOMING BOARD VACANCY

RIO ALTO WATER DISTRICT

Director Craig Weaver will be resigning effective 8/1/24. A vacancy will exist for the remainder of his term which expires in December of 2026.

The Board of Directors will be appointing a candidate to the Board of Directors to fill the vacancy.

To be considered for the Board position, the following criteria must be met:

- A registered voter and resident of Lake California
- Able to complete the term for August 2024 to December 2026
- Able to attend regular and special meetings, with regular meetings generally held on the third Wednesday of each month at 6:30 p.m.
- Required filing of Conflict of Interest Form 700

Applications to apply for the Board of Director's seat will be available July 1, 2024 through July 15, 2024. Applications will be available at the District Office, located at 22099 River View Dr., Cottonwood, CA 96022 and online at www.rawd/News&Notices/Boardmembers/relevantdocuments . Interested persons should submit their application via email to mslack@rawd.org , or otherwise assure that it arrives, at the District Office no later than 4:00 p.m. on July 15, 2024, to ensure their application is considered. Questions may be

directed to sdungan@rawd.org or mslack@rawd.org or (530)347-3835.